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From: Robert Cousin <robert.cousin@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, 12 March 2023 4:33 PM
To: Consultation MAIC
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Queensland's compulsory third party (CTP) insurance scheme 

12 March 2023 
The Hon. Cameron Dick MP, Treasurer and Minister for Trade and Investment 

Re MAIC review of Third Party Insurance. 

I would suggest that, as this insurance is a compulsory part of motor vehicle registration in 
Quensland, it should be managed by a single entity. 
As it is in some other states, The QLD State Government should take full responsibility for the 
scheme. 
There is no appreciable difference in the polices offered by the three current providers... and their 
fee is exactly the same. 
Therefore to reduce the current duplication of services and unnecessary staff the state should 
take on full responsibility for the scheme. 
This improved efficiency should lead to a lowering of the annual premium. 

Regards 

Robert Cousin 
240 Formosa Road. Gumdale. Qld 4154 
Phone 07 3890 1133 


